
Committee Members, 
 
I strongly urge you to leave our voting status as is with the Electrol College.  Our founding fathers did 
this for a reason which is still valid.  It is unfair for a few to control the voting of all.  If the Electrol 
College is removed our elections will be controlled by California, New York and a few other very large 
populated areas.  Just as our elections in Oregon are now controlled by Multnomah, Lane, Hood 
River!  The rest of Oregon basically doesn’t count as these counties are so heavily populated it wipes out 
all other votes.  The popular vote in Oregon is run by these counties, therefore the rest of the people 
don’t count. 
 
The Electrol College is important in our Democracy, please leave it alone.  It will be very unfair for all to 
be controlled by the few.  Everyone’s vote counts now as it should!  
 
Thank you, 
Sharon K. Tift 
Oregon City 
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